
         Monday, November 3rd 2014 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 
In honour of your continuous support, Local Lodge 2921 will be hosting a Christmas 
Party for ALL Toronto Screeners (Pearson Airport Terminal 1, 3 and Billy Bishop). 

 
The event will take place on Friday December 19 2014 at the Apollo Convention 

Centre located at the corner of Kennedy Rd and Courtney Park Dr in Mississauga.   
 

All screeners are welcome to bring a guest. There will be no charge for Screening 
Officers and their guests for attending the event. 

 
For further information, please contact the event Committee.  

 
Event Committee 

Caterina Barone 416 -524-3334  
Benjamin Agyekum 416-524-3175 

Hassan Jama 416-278-7703 
Amber Chambers  

 
Looking forward to seeing you all there. 

In Solidarity, 
 
 
Caterina Barone 
Recording Secretary  
L.L. 2921 


